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Dear NIH IDeA-CTR Staff and Affiliates,

Thank you for attending the 2023 FHIR for Research Capacity Building for IDeA-CTRs Workshop.

The NIH Office of Data Science Strategy (ODSS) invites you to complete the 2023 FHIR for Research Capacity Building for IDeA-CTRs Workshop Survey (hyperlink to be added when published).

The ODSS will use information gathered from the survey to assess the FHIR for Researchers Capacity Building webinars for researchers and staff affiliated with an IDeA-CTR. The data collected will also be used to improve learning experiences and plan future training opportunities. Please click on the following link to complete the brief survey: (link to be added when published)

If you have any questions, please contact (appropriate contact email address to be determined)

Thank you for your participation.

NIH ODSS
Office of Data Science Strategy (ODSS)
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